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This is to inform all the Students that the College is declared Dusserah
Vacation from 07.10.2024 to 12.10.2024. It reopens on 14.10.2024(Monday).

All the eligible Staff (both Teaching & Non-Teaching) may avail the
vacation. The Non-Vacation Staff (Principal’s Office, Department Offices and

the Staff below one year of Service) will continue to function as usual.
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